
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
           Box 91 Alofi, Niue The South Pacific 

 
 
 
To: 
 
Dot Asia 
Unit A, 20/F, 128 Wellington Street 
Hong Kong SAR 
 
Dear Sir; 
 
The membership of PICISOC (The Pacific Islands Chapter of the 
Internet Society - http://www.picisoc.org) gives its full support to the 
Dot Asia (.asia) initiative and wishes it success.  
 
It is hoped, that, if in the future, there is a similar bid from the Pacific 
region that it will enjoy the full support of the Asian region. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Richard Saint Clair,  
Chairperson 
Pacific Island Chapter, ISOC 
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